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3rd May 2018 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 

Deputy Headteacher Appointment 
 
 

Following my letter last half term, you may be aware that Miss Hendriksen will be 
leaving Jessie Younghusband School at the end of this term. 
 
I am writing now to let you know that we have just concluded our recruitment process 
to appoint a new Deputy Headteacher. We were delighted with the high level of 
interest generated by our vacancy and received 14 applications. From these we 
selected 4 candidates for interview. I am extremely pleased to be able to inform you 
that, following the interviews on Tuesday, we have offered the position to Mr Paul 
Neaves and he has accepted. 
 
Mr Neaves will take up his new role in September and in the meantime we will be 
starting the process of recruiting a new class teacher. 
 
I am sure you will join me in congratulating Mr Neaves on his successful 
appointment. The governors and I are looking forward to working with Mr Neaves as 
we continuing to develop and improve provision for all the children at Jessie 
Younghusband School. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs Sadler 
Headteacher 
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